
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7th July 2025 

 

Hertfordshire Catering Limited (HCL) 

Mundells 

Welling Garden City 

AL7 1FT 

 

Dear Sirs 

 

Following your presentation and clarification interview earlier today we are pleased to 

advise you that it is our intention to award our Catering Contract to HCL. 

 

We look forward to working with you. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Sarah Saunders 

Finance and Operations Manager 

Federation of Hackbridge Primary School and Spencer Nursery School. 

 

Spencer Nursery School 
 

 

 
Spencer Road 

Mitcham Junction 
Surrey 

CR4 4JP 
 

 

 

Telephone: 020 8648 4126 
Fax: 020 8648 7941  

 

Website: www.spencernurseryschool.org.uk 
Email: office@spencernurseryschool.org.uk 

The Federation of 
Hackbridge Primary School and Spencer Nursery School 

Headteacher: Mrs E Walford 
Deputy Headteacher: Miss N Robins 

Hackbridge Corner Site 
Hackbridge Road 

Wallington 
Surrey 

SM6 7AX 

London Road Site 
London Road 

Mitcham Junction 
Surrey 

CR4 4HS 

Telephone: 020 8647 7974 
Fax: 020 8669 3762 

Website: www.hackbridgeprimary.sutton.sch.uk 
Email: office@hackbridgeprimary.sutton.sch.uk 

 

Hackbridge Primary School 


